
Hello all; 

The polls are open.  You now have a difficult choice.  There is however only one candidate with 

the experience within PEO to get the job done.  This is where I feel I have an edge.  Those of 

you who know me know that I am a problem solver.  When given a challenge, I attack it 

passionately until results are seen and I know how to get results on council.  My record shows 

this, both within the chapters, on council, and with the Anti-Racism Exploratory Working Group 

which has identified, and is putting forward solutions to address issues of systemic racism within 

PEO.  There are some new problems that I’d like to address. 

First, council’s new governance model, although more efficient, brings with it some challenges. 

Separating council’s activities from operations has made it more difficult for you, to have your 

concerns heard.  I want to give you your voice back. 

Second, I have always said that the chapters are key to the success of PEO.  I want to ensure 

that their valuable contributions are not overlooked.  With the changes council has made 

however the role of chapters is now in question.  I plan to work with the chapters to help develop 

their new roles as well as to address the overarching problems of member engagement and the 

perceived value of the P.Eng License which are threatening our relevance as a regulator.   

To accomplish these goals, I need your help.  I ask you not only to vote for me, but to 

encourage your Engineering colleagues to do so as well.   

I invite you to leave me a message at my facebook page @WK4PEOWRC and I will be happy 

to discuss these or any other issue you feel relevant. 

Thank you 

Wayne Kershaw, P.Eng, FEC 

Candidate for Western Regional Councillor 

https://www.facebook.com/WK4PEOWRC



